
A Message from New Jersey Natural Gas: 
 

Dec. 17, 2012 

 

With the successful re-pressurization of the final section of the Barrier Island on Saturday, December 15, 

gas has now been reintroduced to the main on the entire Barrier Island, from Bay Head to Seaside Park.   

We also are continuing to make significant progress in rebuilding the meter sets to the affected homes and 

businesses.   

  

In Manasquan, Sea Bright, Long Beach Island, and the Ocean County mainland, all customers whose 

homes and businesses can safely accept service now have natural gas to their meters.  

  

We continue to repair and replace services, as needed, throughout the rest of our territory. 

  

Accordingly, we will now update you on a weekly basis, each Friday, as to our progress on meter rebuilds 

and any other significant matters. 


